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BY E-MAIL 
 
September 25, 2014 
 
 
Parties to EB-2013-0321 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc.  

2014-2015 Payment Amounts Application 
 

 
On September 18, 2014, the Board received a letter from the School Energy Coalition 
(“SEC”) which raised concerns about portions of OPG’s reply argument.  SEC believes 
that parts of OPG’s submission (including a new affidavit sworn by its geotechnical 
expert) are not properly matters for reply.  SEC requested a one day hearing before the 
Board to address these issues.  OPG responded by letter dated September 22, 
2014.  OPG submits that none of the issues identified by SEC give rise to a need for 
sur-reply or other further process before the Board. 
 
The Board has determined that it would not be assisted by further submissions relating 
to the matters identified in the SEC letter.  Any determinations with respect to the 
appropriateness of OPG’s reply argument will be contained in the Board’s final decision 
in this proceeding.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
 


